
From: Hill, Juanita 
Sent: 6/18/2014 10:39:37 AM 
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Automatic reply: meeting we are having with PG&E staff this afternoon. 

I am currently out of the office on business returning June 23, 2014. 

For PAO matters, please contact the public advisor's office at 866-849-8390 or 
public.advisor@cpuc.ca.gov 

Thanks 
Juanita Hill 


